
RCW 81.70.360  Excursion service companies—Certificate.  No 
excursion service company may operate for the transportation of 
persons for compensation without first having obtained from the 
commission under the provisions of this chapter a certificate to do 
so. For the purposes of this section, "operate for the transportation 
of persons for compensation" includes advertising or soliciting, 
offering, or entering into an agreement to provide such service.

A certificate shall be issued to any qualified applicant 
therefor, authorizing the whole or any part of the operations covered 
by the application, if it is found that the applicant is fit, willing, 
and able to properly perform the services proposed and conform to the 
provisions of this chapter and the rules of the commission adopted 
under this chapter, and that such operations will be consistent with 
the public interest. Any right, privilege, or certificate held, owned, 
or obtained by an excursion service company may be sold, assigned, 
leased, transferred, or inherited as other property only upon 
authorization by the commission. For good cause shown the commission 
may refuse to issue the certificate, or issue it for the partial 
exercise only of the privilege sought, and may attach to the exercise 
of the rights granted by the certificate such terms and conditions as, 
in its judgment, the public interest may require.  [2015 c 233 § 7; 
1984 c 166 § 5. Formerly RCW 81.68.045.]
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